TNIW: N1V TAW

EMBASSY OF ISRAEL 1'F1

TOKYO

January 25, 1988,

Mr. Byung Kun Sohn

President

Korea Administrative Scriveners
Association

1673-2, Socho-dong

Kangnam-ku, Seoul

Korea

Dear Sir,

The Ambassador of Israel has forwarded your letter, KASA 87-78
dated December 31, 1987 to me to reply to you.

We regret that your previous letter dated May 11, 1987 was not
answered., We are sorry for that.

The procedure for acceptance of Korean document translated into
English language for leagal purposes is as follows:

1. The translation should be certified by a notary or any other
authority which is authorized by Korean law to certify such
document.,

2. The signature and the seal of the notary or the authority
should be authenticated by Korean Foreign Ministry.

3. The Korean Embassy in Tokyo has to authenticate the signature
of Korean Foreign Ministry.

Sincerely yours,

David ay
Couns r & Consul



